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With its ruling today, the Wisconsin Supreme Court is making it more difficult to vote. It’s
a slap in the face of democracy itself say Dems.

      

  

MADISON, Wis. — The  Wisconsin Supreme Court today ruled to limit access to the ballot box, 
and potentially disenfranchised thousands of voters in our state. In  response, Democratic Party
of Wisconsin Chair Ben Wikler issued the  following statement:

 “No matter their politics, those who believe in democracy strive to  ensure that every eligible
voter can cast a ballot. With its ruling  today, the Wisconsin Supreme Court is making it more
difficult to vote.  It’s a slap in the face of democracy itself. We know this decision will  impact
people with disabilities, seniors, people living in rural  communities, people with limited means,
few transport options, and  inflexible work schedules, who are disproportionately young people
and  people of color.

 “The court’s ruling makes it even more clear that our freedom to vote is  under attack. Today’s
decision means Wisconsin Democrats will redouble  our efforts to make sure every eligible voter
is able to cast a ballot.  We persevered under these misguided restrictions in spring 2022, and 
we’re going to win again in November.”
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